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Lockheed Martin Employees To Welcome
Returning U.S. Troops
PRNewswire

Lockheed Martin employees from both the Fort Worth-based Aeronautics and Dallas-based Missiles
and Fire Control business units will be greeting troops on Monday, July 4, as they return home from
duty in the Middle East. Media are invited to attend for what should prove to be an exciting and
moving photo/story opportunity.

The Soldiers are returning to the U.S. for two-weeks of vacation. D/FW International Airport will be
their first point of entry into the U.S. on this trip.

The troops are scheduled to arrive at D/FW International Airport at Terminal B, Gate 35 on Monday,
July 4, between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and noon. A more specific arrival time estimate will be
available that morning by calling 972-574-0392.

CONTACT: Craig Vanbebber, Senior Manager - Media Relations of Lockheed Martin Missiles and Fire
Control, mobile, +1-214-534-1921, or craig.vanbebber@lmco.com ; or Melissa Christensen,
Community Relations Representative of Lockheed Martin Aeronautics Company, mobile, +1-817-832-
2269, or melissa.s.christensen@lmco.com .
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